
NEW ADVENTURES FROM ANTARCTICA

The summer of 2019 passed so quickly. It seems like only yesterday that the BELARE team packed up their
gear and prepared the Princess Elisabeth Antarctica research station for overwintering.

But now it’s time to turn our attention once again to Earth’s southernmost continent as we follow the
adventures of the 2019-2020 Belgian Antarctic Research Expedition (BELARE).

We’ll be posting more news stories, videos, and photo galleries during the Antarcdtic season this year. In
order to be able to give the general public greater access to what happens at the station, we’ve decided to put
all of this on the website dedicated to the Princess Elisabeth Antarctica.

There will be regular updates about the goings on at the station and about the important scientific research
projects that take place there. Make sure to check it out!

http://antarcticstaton.org/
http://www.antarcticstation.org/

